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•
May 6, 2025 

THREE MISSING PERSONS CASES RESOLVED  

Three Georgetown County missing persons cases were reported and resolved this 
week. 

Sheila A. Lacy, 60, was reported missing on April 30 after she was seen walking 
north on South Waccamaw Drive after leaving Gulfstream Cafe in the middle of a 
meal. She was found near Ocean Lakes Campground and returned to her family. 

Shakinah Montgomery, 29, was last seen on April 29 as she left her sister's 
residence on Meadowlark Court in Georgetown in an unfamiliar vehicle with an 
unknown man. She was reported missing on May 4 and was located and returned to 
her family within 24 hours. 

Charles Chucky Myers, 62, was last seen on Thursday, May 1, at his residence on 
Sheba Drive, Plantersville, when he stated he was going to Georgetown. Family 
members did not know who took him. He was reported missing on May 5 and was 
located safe and sound on May 6. 
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